~Jonathan Bailey 3/31/2016

1. How will this affect our already deteriorating 100yr old water system and
sewer system?

2. Who will pay for our water when the power plant depletes our aquifer
during the record droughts we have been going through?

3. How will this affect the known nesting areas on Wallum Lake rd for the
bald eagles?

4. My family has a 100 acre plot located behind the proposed building site
know as the Underwood estate. This is a known breeding ground for the
rare wood and box turtle, construction on this site will certainly push
them out and deplete this species in the area.

5. Why have none of the surrounding towns affected by the pollution zone
been notified?



